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Summer Taxes 
The summer tax bill is included in this mailing. 

Taxes may be paid to Nottawa Township as soon as 

you receive the tax bill until September 15, 2025. 

Taxes may be paid in person or drop box at the 

township hall, 112 S. Clark St, Centreville, by mail 

to PO 68, Centreville, MI 49032, or by credit card. 

You may contact treasurer Deb Rice for an 

appointment 269-467-7835, or 

treasurer.nottawatownship@gmail.com. 

If you desire a printed receipt for your paid tax 

please include a self-addressed, stamped envelope. 

 

August 5: Fire and Emergency Services 

Millage Renewal  
In 2019 the voters of Nottawa Township approved a 

.75 mil tax for Fire and Emergency Services for six 

years. This millage has helped make it possible for 

the Centreville Fire Department to purchase a new 

fire truck last year and to fund our subsidy share for 

Life Care Ambulance service and also help with the 

village of Centreville’s subsidy share.  

On August 5, 2025 the .75 mil tax is on the ballot 

for renewal for six years.  

 

Roads 
Roads in Nottawa Township have seen 

improvement over the last few years. This year the 

township has shared in the cost of new asphalt on 

Truckenmiller Rd from Bucknell to Nottawa Rd. 

The schedule for next year includes nearly three 

miles of new asphalt  on Findley Rd. 

This summer the township has partnered with the 

County Road Commission for two applications of 

dust control on all 20 miles of gravel roads in 

Nottawa Township. 

 

Parks 
Nottawa Township is home to two county parks: 

Sand Lake Park is located at 60778 Railroad Street 

Nottawa, MI 49075 and Covered Bridge Farm is 

located at 56705 Covered Bridge Road 

Three Rivers, MI 49093 

All St. Joseph County Parks are open to all 

residents of St. Joseph County for no charge. See 

the County Park website for locations and facilities. 

 
Cemetery  

Jim Rigby has been hired as the new 

sexton for Nottawa Township’s five 

cemeteries. He can be reached at 

(269) 255-9083 or by email 

trustee1@nottawatownship.org 

A reminder on cemetery policy: Veteran flags will 

be put up in mid-May and taken down in early June. 

Flowers & Decorations for the summer should be 

removed by the end of September and winter 

decorations should be removed by the end of 

March. Please keep flowers and decorations out of 

the mowing lanes. 
 

UPDATE YOUR FIRE EXTINGUISHER 
 

Nottawa Township will 

be providing our residents 

a Community Safety 

Service.  All you need to 

do is bring your old fire 

extinguisher to the 

township hall and you 

will be able to exchange yours for an updated one. 

There is a cost which is listed below.   

Dates for drop off:  November 3rd from 8- 5:00 pm 

 A pickup date is yet to be determined. 

Cost:  #5 Extinguisher - $45.00 

           #10 Extinguisher - $70.00 

If the Date or time does not work for you, please 

call or email the Clerk at 269 467-7835 or 

clerk@nottawatownship.org 

 

Nottawa Township 

112 S. Clark St, PO 68 

Centreville, MI 49032 

269-467-7835 

 

Visit our webpage at 

www.nottawatownship.org   for contacts, 

applications, ordinances, assessing, elections, 

cemetery,  budgets, minutes and other 

information. 
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